

Update to Amateur Combative Sport Sanctioning

Attention, Boxing Ontario Members:

On October 24, 2022, we forwarded you a memo from the Office of the Athletics Commissioner related to "Participation in Illegal Amateur Combative Sport Contests".

We have received an important update from the Ministry regarding the promotion of club shows/competitions. To summarize, effective January 1, 2023:

1. Any promotional activity or publications related to a sanctioned contest must include the Ontario logo, as well as this phrase:

"This contest is sanctioned by an organization officially recognized by the Province of Ontario."

2. Any promotional activity or publications (e.g., event poster) related to the sanctioned event must <u>also</u> include the following language:

"This is a boxing event sanctioned by Boxing Ontario."

Download Logos Here:

- Province of Ontario logos included here: [black] and [white]
- Please ensure that the Boxing Ontario logo appears on your promotions as well
- If you require different file formats for your event posters, etc., please contact the Boxing Ontario office at pr@boxingontario.com
- Please view the full email from the Ministry here.